
Negotiating Committee Seniority Report Update 

As a result of the Seniority Discussion membership vote on August 18, 2018. Your Negoti-

ating Team and Textron Aviation have come to a tentative agreement with new and 

amended language. 

Your Local Lodge negotiating committee members and District Business Representatives 

are working together to provide the details of the tentative agreement for your review. 

Additionally, your team will be discussing what it would mean for the membership to 

vote for or against the tentative agreement. Our Local Lodge negotiators and assigned 

Business Representatives will meet with your Shop Stewards on Thursday, October 4, 

2018 to discuss the tentative agreement language and the seniority language vote, which 

is scheduled for October 20, 2018. 

Your leadership team is sending out a mass membership mailer via U.S.P.S. mail. This 

“Member Notice” from Local Lodge 774 will have the “tentative agreement” for your re-

view, before you vote October 20, 2018. 

• Should the proposed language change be voted to “accept”, the new language will be 

incorporated. 

• Should the proposed language change be voted to “reject”, there will be no change to 

our current collective bargaining agreement language.  

“Seniority Language Vote” will be held on 

October 20, 2018 - 6:00 AM - 8:00 PM 

Machinists Hall, 3830 S. Meridian, 

Wichita KS., 67217 

The Negotiating Committee appreciates your patience. 

LL774 and District 70 Negotiating Team 


